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From: Gwen King [cgking98@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 28, 2009 2:12 pPM
To: AGSEC -USDA
Subject: help small scale dairy farmers
Dear Tom,

I recent1¥ Tearned that I may soon not have access to purchase milk from Jocal
small scale dairy farms such as Snowville Creamer*. My family and I believe
in squorting Tocal farmers. we Tike that our milk has not travelled hundreds
of miles before we drink it. And because of this, it tastes so much better,

I believe you can help. Please hold off on the Federal mMiTk Market Order
S¥stem Producer Handler proposal hearings until you have carefully considered
all sides of this issue,

Thanks for your time.
Sincerely,

Gwen King

Hotmail® s up to 70% faster. Now good news travels really fast. Find out
more.
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